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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope that you managed to have a lovely half term break, despite the weather! Please ensure 

that your child brings their coat to school, as we will endeavour to take children outside at 

playtime and lunchtime as much as possible.  

This half term is a busy one, so please keep an eye out for what is happening. All dates are also 

on the school’s website.  

Please can you think about the parent governor vacancy, as it is really important for the 

Governing Board to have parent representation. If you would like to find out more, I am more 

than happy to talk to you about the role. Please pop in and have a chat.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.  

Dates for your Diary 

This half term 

 
              June 

Mon 9th – Y1 Phonics Tests 

Fri 13th – Reception & Y6 Class 

photos 

Mon 16th – Pre-School & Reception 

Sports Day at 10am 

Tues 17th – KS1 Sports Day - 2pm 

Wed 18th – Y3/4 Sports Day – 2pm 

Thurs 19th – Y5/6 Sports Day-2pm 

Thurs 26th – Summer Fayre 

 July 

Tues 8th – Rock Steady Concert for 

parents/carers 

Fri 18th – End of Term 

Mon 21st – INSET Day – School 

 

Governor vacancy 

Nomination forms have been emailed to all parents/carers. 

Please do consider this, as the Governing Board needs parent 

representation. If you would like to know more about being a 

parent governor, please come in and have a chat or arrange to 

speak to the Chair of Governors, Mr Nigel Smith. Thank you.   

 

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: fire! 

Air 

576 
Earth 

503 

Summer fayre 

Mufti Day – Friday 20th June 

Only 3 weeks to go! Please come along and support, as all 

proceeds go to the school fund for the children to benefit from. 

Please can Foundation Stage and KS1 bring in donations 

of chocolates and/or biscuits and KS2 bring in bottle 

donations. Thank you.  

 

Fire 

658 Water 

506 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 93%                                    

Class RL – 90%                               

Class 1B – 89%                                            

Class 1/2F – 87%                                           

Class 2T – 94%                                             

Class 3H – 95%                                          

Class 3/4L – 92%                                          

Class 4N – 97%                                                

Class 5B – 95%                                        

Class 5/6K – 95%                                        

Class 6B – 92% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 93%                                             

Well done to class 4N for their 

97% attendance this week! 

 

 

Classes for next year 

We are still waiting for some responses 

for children’s friends’ choices. Please 

send in by Wednesday next week, 

otherwise children will be allocated a 

class. Thank you.  

 

Class Photos 

Due to a lack of sales, the school 

photographer is only taking class 

photos of children in Reception and Y6 

on Friday 13th June. Please can parents 

make sure that children are wearing 

their full school uniform. Thank you.  
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